From: Jeremy Dunn [jdunn@chipublib.org]
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 12:45 PM
To: Kiley Larson
Cc: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Decline of gift
Hi Kiley,
 

I wanted to inform you that I am declining the gift sent by Jane Park for my participation in the interview. City of Chicago ethics rules bar employees from receiving cash or gift cards when the activity is a regular part of job duties. You can forward my email to anyone that would need to know that in your office. 
 

Best regards,
 

Jeremy
 

 

Jeremy Dunn   
Director of Learning
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